
Bulletin No. 1073

Friday 6th February 2024

@LadyLanePark

Dear Parents,

It has been SPY WEEK in Form 4! They have coded, worked out Spy Vocabulary, I Spyed their observation 
skills, worked out Coordinates, created Passports, Spy Gadgets and Badges. They even dressed up as Spies! 
Mrs Hudson has been very impressed with everyone’s thinking and team working skills.  All pupils in 
school have been taking part in activities linked to Children’s Mental Health week and I have been 
impressed with the maturity demonstrated by all our pupils when talking about the importance of looking 
after ourselves and others.  

I have also enjoyed seeing the flurry of enthusiasm following our Times Tables Rock Star day last Friday.  
Tehreem has certainly been a great model, showing the importance of learning your times tables – even if 
it just means to beat Mrs Moffat! In assembly this morning, Hashir blew me away with the speed he 
answered challenging questions on the spot!  Well done everyone!

Tomorrow, our UVI Ski pupils will be coming home after an absolutely fun packed week in Italy. Through 
the week I have been in touch with Miss Knowles and have been extremely proud to hear about the 
perseverance and determination shown by all the pupils.  Thank you, Miss Knowles, for taking very good 
care of them, it is time for a very well-deserved rest now!

I would like to wish very good luck to Henry & Yusuf in UVI, who will be boarding at Wellesley Haddon 
Dene in Broadstairs for the next half-term.  We look forward to keeping in touch with you both and 
hearing all about your adventures. I am confident you will be incredible representatives of Lady Lane and 
will make the most of all the opportunities coming your way.  

The Boarding opportunities will continue in Autumn 2024 for UVI & LVI pupils and opportunities are 
available at Wellesley Haddon Dene, The Prebendal School - Music Scholars & Lucton School.  Please find 
more details on the Class Dojo School Story for this.

Over the break you will receive your Summer Term Fee bill, please remember you will be entitled to a 2% 
discount if this is settled before the 28th February.  If you have contacted us about taking up the advance 
payment offer for fees, you will also receive your invoice which will include any discounts applicable. 

Don’t forget our Half Term Holiday Club is open next week, should you like your child to attend, please 
message Mrs Kernick on Class Dojo.   

School will open on Monday 19th February, when some of our Junior Department will be travelling to 
Sheffield to take part in the amazing Young Voices event.  Thank you to Mrs Lorimer for organising this 
and giving the children the opportunity to sing with over 5,000 other children.

Have a lovely half-term break, 
Mrs. Arnold & The Staff at Lady Lane ParkSchool & Nursery



Lady Lane Park School & Nursery Menu
Week: Monday 19th – Friday 23rd February

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Pizza Wraps
&

Chips

Cowboy 
Casserole & 

Baked Potato

Chicken Goujons, 
Corn on the Cob 

& Wedges

Savoury Beef 
Pie, Potatoes & 

Wedges

Fish Cakes, 
Potato & 

Vegetables

Mousse Flapjack Carrot Cake Sponge & 
Custard 

Angel Delight

Vegetarian 
& 

Halal option

Vegetarian 
& 

Halal option

Vegetarian
& 

Halal Option

Vegetarian
& 

Halal Option

Upcoming Events

February

Young Voices, Sheffield Monday 19th 

U11 Football Tournament V Brackenfield & Moorland (H) – Friday 23rd pm

Kindergarten Parents Visit to Form 1 – Monday 26th 9.00-11.00am

Form 1 Trip to Ponderosa Zoo – Tuesday 27th

March

U9 Football V Brakenfield (H) Tuesday 5th

Reception (Form 1) Open Morning – Wednesday 6th 9.00-11.00

LVI Girls Arts Masterclass at Harrogate Ladies College – Wednesday 6th

Mr Sam Hart, Giggleswick Presentation ‘Choosing a Senior School’- Wednesday 

13th (Junior Parents) 3.30-4330pm

 Form 5/LVI Trip to see Bugsy Malone and Harrogate Ladies Wednesday 13th

 Whole School Open Day – Thursday 14th 9.00-11.00am

School Sport Personality Visit – Friday 22nd 9.00-12.30pm 

Lionesses Football Tournament LVI – Wednesday 20th

School Closes for Easter – Friday 22nd
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